
 

Thank you for scheduling your procedure or appointment with Dr. Yolandra L. Johnson.  We ask that you complete and 

return the enclosed forms prior to your appointment. 

While we do bill all insurances, Dr. Johnson may not be an in-network provider with your plan.  You may wish to 

contact your insurance company to inquire if Dr. Johnson is in-network.   To ensure accurate billing, our office must be 

notified of any insurance changes before your appointment.  If your insurance company requires a referral or prior 

authorization, it is important to include a copy with your forms.  It is your responsibility to know what your co-pays, co-

insurance, or deductibles may be since you are the policy holder. 

If you have scheduled a procedure, we have enclosed instructions.  Please read the instructions as soon as you receive 

them.  There may be some important instructions you have to follow a week before your procedure.  There is no need to 

return the instructions with your forms. 

Please be sure to complete and return the following information: 

 Complete the Confidential Patient Information forms.  We need both pages filled out as much as possible, including 

the signature at the bottom. Please remember to include the subscriber’s information as well. 

 Please provide a copy of your insurance card(s), front and back.  This is important for billing purposes.   

 If you have an HMO or POS, a copy of your referral is needed prior to your appointment. 

 Signed Medical Release of Information form. 

 Medicare patients only—Please include the administrative fee as this is required prior to your procedure.  

 If you are a new patient coming to the office, we ask that you please bring recent medical records from your 

primary care doctor.  This should include blood work, radiology scans, or recent office notes.  We would appreciate it 

if you would please send this information in 2 weeks in advance. 

Please mail or fax the above information to our office prior to your appointment or procedure.  If you are planning to 

drop off the information at the office, please let us know ahead of time. 

If you need to cancel your appointment, please notify our office at (847)256-8661 (NOT THE GI LAB) at least 48 hours 

in advance or a fee may be charged. 

It is your responsibility to know and understand your insurance coverage.  If Dr. Johnson is not in-network with your 

insurance, you will be responsible for the bill. 

If you have any financial questions, please refer them to the billing manager, our billing staff is trained to discuss your 

account and make payment arrangements if necessary. 

I have reviewed the above letter with full understanding and agree to be personally responsible for payment on my 

account as stated.   

Name (Print)________________________________________________________________ 

Signature: __________________________________________________________________ 

Date: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you, 

The Office of Dr. Yolandra L. Johnson  


